#1 Duvall Street McKinney, TX 75069 Tel. 469.302.4087

February 3, 2025

Mr. Tobin Rockley

President, Director

Rockley Family Foundation, Inc.
P.O. Box 17930

Golden, CO 80402-6035

Dear Mr. Rockley,

Thank you for making the McKinney ISD Piano, Digital Piano, and Violin Sale possible for a second year.
Your team executed every detail with precision and care. We were honored and appreciative to provide
an opportunity for musicians from all over North Texas to view and purchase your beautiful, high-quality
instruments.

Through your generosity, we will provide new instruments to our growing band and orchestra programs.
On behalf of our directors and students, | extend a heartfelt thank you for your generosity and continued
kindness to musicians of all ages.

We look forward to collaborating with The Rockley Family Foundation in the future.

Sincerely,

Jared B. Critchfield I, PhD



